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Date: 10th September 2025                       Circular No: 052/YIS/2025-26/052 

Dear parents,  
 

SUB: Postponement of Measles Vaccination 
 

This is with reference to Circular No: 048/YIS/2025-26/048, dated 07.09.2025 regarding the Measles 

Vaccination drive organized by the Ministry of Health for students from KG to Grade XII. 

Please note that the vaccination dates have been tentatively postponed to next week. The revised schedule will 

be shared with you as soon as we receive an official update from the Ministry of Health. 

In the meantime, parents who have not yet submitted the Google Form for vaccination consent are kindly 

requested to do so at the earliest. 

Google Form Link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfB8ETXhj9ZDNen12bfehH1bkqJVSioQcjpgSSHfBvg7Md-

gg/viewform?usp=dialog 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated in ensuring the health and safety of our students. 

Thank you  

 

Warm Regards, 

 
Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal                                                          
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